
Gaming regulators to discuss
new wagering accounts
By Thomas Moore, Las Vegas Sun

Nevada regulators will discuss allowing the use of wagering
accounts  for  more  forms  of  casino  gambling  at  a  special
workshop Thursday.

Currently, bettors can use accounts for sports betting and
some  online  games.  Among  other  changes,  the  proposed
regulations would allow people to use wagering accounts to bet
on slots, video poker and bingo.

The new regulations are based on changes to gaming law made
during  the  2015  Nevada  Legislature,  the  same  laws  that
addressed skill-based gaming.
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